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               December 16, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/ Michael L. Scott for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISION TO REGULATORY GUIDE 1.76, “DESIGN
BASIS TORNADO AND TORNADO MISSILES FOR NUCLEAR POWER
PLANTS,” AND STANDARD REVIEW PLAN, SECTIONS 2.3.1,
“REGIONAL CLIMATOLOGY,” AND 3.5.1.4, ‘MISSILES GENERATED
BY TORNADO AND EXTREME WINDS”

During the 528th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards,

December 7-10, 2005, the Committee considered the proposed revision to Regulatory Guide

1.76, and Standard Review Plan Sections 2.3.1 and 3.5.1.4.  The Committee has no objection

to the staff’s proposal to issue the proposed revisions for public comments.  The Committee

would like the opportunity to review the draft final revision after reconciliation of public

comments.

Reference:
Memorandum dated December 6, 2005, from James E. Lyons, Director, Division of Risk
Assessment, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director,
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, Subject: Request to Defer Review of Proposed
Revision to Regulatory Guide 1.76, “Design Basis Tornado and Tornado Missiles for Nuclear
Power Plants,” and Standard Review Plan, Sections 2.3.1 “Regional Climatology”, and 3.5.1.4
“Missiles Generated by Tornado and Extreme Winds.”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO
J. Lyons, NRR
R. Harvey, NRR
T. Meeks, NRR
R. Assa, RES
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* See previous concurrence.
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